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Craft club takes place on Fridays and is all change this term in terms of what we are crafting.  

Having worked on rag rugs before Christmas which involved recycling scraps of fabrics into 

interesting pieces of functional art, we are now working on needle felting.  This takes wool 

fibres, the more natural the better, and with the aid of a single needle with barbs along its 

edges we can transform our fluff into a really cute creature. 

The pupils have made a start and have been surprised at how quickly the form takes shape.  

They have some exciting ideas on what they would like to make so I look forward to reporting 

in again about their progress. 

 

Mrs Louise Johnson 

 


